
April 24, 2021. 

 

 

 

 

Notice of temporary closure due to state of emergency 

announcement. 

 

 

We have decided to temporarily close THE ENTENTE Fitness 

Club from April 25 (Sunday) in response to the request from the 

Governor of Hyogo Prefecture for a state of emergency and the 

government's declaration of emergency on April 23, 2021 

(Friday). The state of emergency will cover the entire Hyogo 

Prefecture. 

 
 

Regarding the reopening of the club, we are planning to resume club 

operations on May 12th - the day after the state of emergency is 

lifted. However, the decision to reopen the club will be based on the 

coronavirus infection status and an announcement from the 

government agency.  
The reopening date of the club will be updated and posted on our club’s 

webpage. 

 

 

We will inform you about how monthly membership fees will be 

affected by the temporary closure at a later date. We apologize for 

the inconvenience caused by this issue and thank you for your 

understanding. 
 

 

 

 

THE ENTENTE Fitness Club 

 
 


